
 

 

 
MICRO UNITS DEVELOPMENT & REFINANCE AGENCY LIMITED 

 
Recruitment of suitable professionals at MUDRA  

 
Corrigendum 

 
Change in email ID for sending applications 

 
Please refer to our advertisement dated February 13, 2019 on Recruitment of 
suitable professionals at MUDRA.  
 
Kindly note that the e-mail ID in Clause No. V of the said advertisement for 
sending applications has been changed to ‘mudrarecruitment@mudra.org.in’. 

 


